Geoff GwilymCHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



Victorian Automotive Chamber of Commerce

ABN 63 009 478 209

VACC House 650 Victoria Street NORTH MELBOURNE VIC 3051

P: 03 9829 1103 E: ggwilym@vacc.com.au

5 February 2024

Fair Work Commission 11 Exhibition Street MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Via Email: awards@fwc.gov.au

Dear Fair Work Commission

I write on behalf of the Victorian Automotive Chamber of Commerce (VACC) in regard to the Modern Awards Review 2023–24: Job security stream.

Having had the benefit of reading the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry's submission to the Commission in regard to the abovementioned Review, with respect to the Discussion Paper released by the Commission, VACC would like to lodge its support for that submission via this correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Gwilym

Chief Executive Officer